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Repair work on Brig O’Johnston 
Bridge, Clarence Town from 
Wednesday 9 July 
 
 

 

July 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW (Transport) is 
carrying out essential maintenance 
and safety improvement work on Brig 
O’Johnston Bridge.  

What work are we doing?  
Transport will carry out the work, which includes 
installing extra supports on the bridge to ensure 
the community’s ongoing safety.  
This work was delayed by wet weather earlier in 
July.  

When and where we’ll be working 
Brig O’Johnston Bridge will be closed temporarily, 
with a detour in place, between 9am and 3pm on 
Wednesday 9, Thursday 10 and Friday 11 July, 
weather permitting.  

Traffic impacts  
While the bridge is temporarily closed, a detour 
for all vehicles will be available via Clarence 
Town Road, Italia Road, the Pacific Highway and 
The Bucketts Way, which is expected to add up to 
50 minutes to journeys. See detour map overleaf.  
Motorists cannot use East Seaham Road between 
Italia and Limeburners Creek roads as the road is 
closed at East Seaham due to council roadwork, 

and there is a 20-tonne load limit on Glen Martin 
Road at Glen William due to structural issues with 
an existing culvert.  
Drivers should plan their journeys and allow extra 
travel time, drive to the conditions and follow the 
directions of signs and traffic control. 
Pedestrians will not be able to use the bridge 
while it is closed. 

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  
• traffic controllers and signage  
• road closures and reduced speed limits  
• noise from machinery and equipment. 

Transport thanks the community for their 
patience during this important work. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment.  
This includes: 

• reducing our noise as much as possible. 
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Location of work area  

 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 131 500 
Brig O’Johnston Bridge Project Engineer, 
Simon Steel 02 4908 7686 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projec
ts/current-projects/brig-ojohnston-
bridge-at-clarence-town 
 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

  

  

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy

	Repair work on Brig O’Johnston Bridge, Clarence Town from Wednesday 9 July
	Transport for NSW (Transport) is carrying out essential maintenance and safety improvement work on Brig O’Johnston Bridge.
	What work are we doing?
	When and where we’ll be working
	Traffic impacts
	Managing our impacts
	Location of work area



